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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Mark T. Arienti

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 1:09 PM

To: Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: FW: IRT Review of project revisions - Depot Street Windham

Steve, 

 

I reviewed the plan and am all set with it (see below), 

 

Mark  

 

From: Mark T. Arienti  

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 12:11 PM 

To: Dustin Roma <dustin@dmroma.com> 

Subject: RE: IRT Review of project revisions - Depot Street Windham 

 

Thanks Dus1n, 

 

That’s very helpful!.  If its OK with PWD, then I’m fine with it now that its clear what’s happening, 

 

Mark  

 

From: Dustin Roma <dustin@dmroma.com>  

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 12:02 PM 

To: Mark T. Arienti <mtarienti@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: IRT Review of project revisions - Depot Street Windham 

 

We no1ced that as well when we were revising the plans for the water district.  A8ached is a revised plan showing the 

revisions that the PWD required, along with adding the fire line service to the 7-unit building. 

 

 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
 

 
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 

Office:  (207) 591 - 5055 

Cell: (207) 310-0506 

 

From: Mark T. Arienti <mtarienti@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 11:25 AM 

To: Dustin Roma <dustin@dmroma.com> 

Subject: RE: IRT Review of project revisions - Depot Street Windham 

 

Dus1n, 

  


